
Iloilo I Electric Cooperative, Inc 
Bids and Awards Committee 
Namocon, Tigbauan, Iloilo 5021 

(033) 511-7822 to 29 

bac@ileco1.org 
 

 
November 8, 2024 

 

 

NOTICE OF CHANGES IN PROCUREMENT SCHEDULE 

 
 

This is to amend the Invitation to Bid No. 2024-015 for the “Purchase of Fuse Links for 

Maintenance Use”. 

Please be informed that the Bid Opening for the aforementioned project scheduled on November 

12, 2024 (Tuesday), has been rescheduled on November 14, 2024 (Thursday), 1:30 PM.  The 

change of schedule is due to scheduling conflicts of the BAC members. 

 

All prospective bidders are hereby advised to take note of this new schedule. For any concerns, 

kindly coordinate with the BAC Secretariat thru the contact number provided in the ITB.  
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ENGR. GC JUNE N. GARANCHON, PEE  

BAC Chairperson  
 


